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Tuesday 20th September 2022

Hello Everyone
Last week before holidays, but at WPS it is still go go go. Our dance

group has been wowing audiences during Wellington’s NAIDOC
celebrations. Thank you to all involved.

Year 2 won the attendance award for this term, they spent lunch time
feasting on pizzas. The attendance competition will reset at the

beginning of next term, so all years are in with a chance to win pizzas
for the end of the year. BE COOL COME TO SCHOOL!!

Year 1 visited the Royal Flying Doctor Service on Monday. Both staff
and students had a great time.

We have our end of Term social on Wednesday night, entry is $2 and
a canteen will be running. Just a reminder, if you do not attend

school on Wednesday or have been in the planning room this week
you cannot come to the social.

Lastly, please stay safe during the holidays. Term 4 will be jam
packed again and I can’t wait to see you all after the holidays.

Have a good week.
Thank you

Michelle Eather
Principal (R)






Student of the week
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Buzzie Winners



Emily Pre, Kallum 1/2M, Ivy 2B, Mason
2B, Olivia 3/4KB, Christah 3F, Malakai
4R, Kylahri KR, Boston KB, Alaska KR,
Nikiyah 5/6B, Ruby 5B, Sanjitt 5/6B



Attendance Award: Lincon 3F
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